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January 5, 2015

As an active member of the Des Moines business community for the past 44 years, I am pleased and proud to nominate Nathan Stelter for the Forty Under Forty Class of 2015. I have known Nathan for the past 25 years and have worked directly with him since 2004, when he joined the Stelter Company.
I’ve had the great pleasure of watching Nathan mature from a very successful young salesman to Vice President for Business Development at The Stelter Company today. He serves on our five-member Board of Directors, making decisions on key strategic initiatives that impact our company. He is also a member of Mid-Iowa Planned Giving Council, Partnership for Philanthropic Planning and the Association for Healthcare Philanthropy. Nathan was a 2013 graduate of the Greater Des Moines Leadership Institute.
Nathan is totally committed to the future of The Stelter Company, his clients and his employees. We have worked diligently to create a company culture that values hard work, generosity, and fun; one that is a nurturing environment within which our employees are encouraged to grow, prosper, and share their good fortune. Nathan has been at the center of creating this culture, and his dedication to his “Stelter family” is evident in everything he does. This will be extremely important as he carries this third-generation family business into the future.
Philanthropy and community involvement are key to the success of our company. Nathan has worked hard to create a balance between his young family, his career and being involved in our community. Proudly, I have watched him reach out on his own to find mentors in our community to help him grow professionally. He generously contributes his time, energy, expertise and resources to those non-profits he cares about, including Broadlawns Medical Center, The University of Iowa, ChildServe and Kiwanis Miracle League. 
I hope that you will consider naming Nathan Stelter a member of the Forty Under Forty Class of 2015. He is a deserving and worthy candidate.

Sincerely,
Peggy Fisher
CEO
Page 2 of 2

image1.png
10435 New York Ave
Des Moines, TA 50322

T/ 800-331-6881
¥/ 515-2718-0518
www.steltex.com

BYSTELTER

MARKETING EXPERTISE FOR NONPROFITS

PRINT / WEB / EMAIL / SOCIAL MEDIA
CONSULTING / TRAINING / DONOR RESEARCH




